
Family News

Office Hours are Monday Thru Friday from 7:15am

to 3:15pm.

Early Dismissal must be BEFORE 2:00PM, We

WILL NOT release students after 2:00pm

Dear ALL Families: 
For the 2021-2022 school year, If your child has a medical

diagnosis and requires the use of any medication, please

contact our school nurse to obtain more information. Email:

nida.ahmad@yesprep.org Phone #: (713) 924-5513 

Reminder for In-Person Students: 

As the end of the school year is approaching, we want

to remind you to arrange to pick up your child’s

medication at school. The medication cannot be sent

home with your child or a sibling.

Please pick up your child’s medication on June 10, 2021

at the school’s front office. 

Breakfast is available until 8:30am if your student

will be here past that time make sure they had

breakfast.
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Front Office Information Family Corner

School Counselor Corner Upcoming Events

Reminders:

If you are needing assistance please visit Community

resources for those affected by winter storm. This link takes

you to the YES Prep website 

where they list resources for 

housing, financial assistance, 

food, and more.

 

Eunice Arzate

Student Support Counselor 

Eunice.arzate@yesprep.org 

(713) 924-0854

 

If you are changing the transportation of your

student for the day, this change MUST be made thru

THE FRONT OFFICE  before 12:00pm

Hello Families. With only a few days left until school ends, I would like to

thank all our amazing families for being relentless and working alongside us

to help build a culture of safety for our students. Although this year was a

challenge for many, I hope our SPARKS walk away with wonderful memories

from our founding year. Although we are close to the end, we will continue to

push our SPARKS academically and continue building lasting relationships

that will bring us even closer.

Mrs. Arzate
One of our SPARKS found a turttle on

the parking lot and took it home!

June 31st is Memorial Day, so there will be NO

SCHOOL.

On June 8th SPARKS can dress up as their

favorite superhero, please follow the dress

policy and No masks/props... are allowed.

June 9th is Field Day, each teacher should have

sent you information on the color they will be

wearing that day.
For the Kinder End-of-Year celebration you can

dress up your student as you prefer (please

remember to follow the finger tip rule and NO

tank tops, strapless, spaguetti straps...)

June 4th is Founding Class picture and Senior

Walk Day, Students can wear Orange and Bule.

mailto:nida.ahmad@yesprep.org


Tuesday, June 1 Wednesday, June 2 Thursday, June 3 Friday, June 4

We had picture day on May 13th, and it was so wonderful to see our SPARKS in well-

thought-out outfits. All our SPARKS looked amazing from a student wearing a pink

dress and pink cowboy boots to another student wearing a suit. They all eagerly

awaited their turn to show their best smile.

covid 19

Sparks' Life

Monday, May 31

Monday, June 7 Tuesday, June 8 Wednesday, June 9 Thursday, June 10 Friday, June 11

Memorial Day

NO SCHOOL

Kinder 

End-of Year

Celebration

Last Day 

of School

Field Day

Last Day to claim

Lost item

Wear your

favorite

Superhero shirt

Dress as your

favorite

Superhero

Report Cards 

AVAILABLE 

on Skyward

National 

Doughnut Day

NC Seniors Walk
Wear Blue and Orange



covid 19


